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Silverstar Car Wash to open four news
locations in South Dakota

All locations are expected to open in Sioux City by the end of 2020.

Silverstar Car Wash, based in Sioux Falls, South Dakota, will be expanding in the Sioux City local
market with four new locations, reports Sioux City Journal. All locations are expected to open in 2020.

On locations at 1700 Hamilton Blvd. and Floyd Blvd. construction is expected to begin in August.
Other two locations at Cornhusker Dr. and an as-yet-undetermined location should open by the end of
next year, the article points.

All car wash centers will be about 5,000 square feet and will feature a long express tunnel with a
chain-and-roller system.

Silverstar Car Wash currently has operates five locations, with a sixth location coming up in a few
weeks, and more to come in the short-term in Brookings, South Dakota.
Silverstar Car Wash'’s current workforce goes over 100 employees.
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